
From: Margaret Kane
Sent: Friday, 5 May 2017 3:54 p.m.
To: Consultations
Subject: RE: Dental Council: Professional Boundaries Practice Standard Consultation

Hi

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Professional Boundaries Practice Standard.
Question 1: I agree
Question 2: I do not think so
Question 3: I can not think of anything else
Question 4: Thank you for the work that has gone into getting this standard to a stage for consultation.

Kind Regards
Margaret KaneJ
Dental Therapist




